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Subject French Week

Colleagues,

This Thursday, October 30th, the Provost's Lecture Series celebrates 
French Week with a program in the Staller Center Recital Hall.  Harry 
J. Fouche, Consul General de la Republique d'Haiti will present 
"Perspectives on Haiti's Bicentennial, 1804 - 2004" and Nicole 
McKinnon, Director of Governmental Relations and Academic Affairs, 
Mid-Atlantic Region, for the Government of Quebec in New York will 
present:  "Quebec: The North American Experience in French."

The program will begin at 4:30 p.m.

Please pass along this announcement to any students you feel might be 
interested in attending.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic 
Affairs 


